
 

Re: Christmas Card Designs 

Friday 20th October 2023 

Dear Parents/Carers 

Following our fundraising efforts last Summer for Lost Chord UK, we have been asked to provide 

a design for their official Christmas Card. We are going to “piggy back” off the EPTFA Christmas 

Card instructions that are coming home today. Any designs returned to school by Wednesday 1st 

November will be automatically entered into a competition for the Lost Chord design. We will 

inform those shortlisted by Friday 3rd November. 

Lost Chord UK is an innovative charity, founded in South Yorkshire and now working across the 

UK dedicated to improving the quality of life and well-being of those living with dementia using 

interactive musical stimuli to increase their general awareness and self-esteem. You may like to 

include some sort of reference to music within the design of the card. 

 

We look forward to seeing your amazing card designs next half term. 

 

Many thanks 

 

 

 

Guy Willatt 

Deputy Head 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

https://lost-chord.org.uk/

